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6th September 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

YEAR 4 SWIMMING LESSONS AUTUMN 2018 

 

This term your child will be having swimming lessons at High Wycombe Leisure Centre as part of 

their National Curriculum.  They will have 12 lessons on a Tuesday afternoon, leaving school by 

coach at 1.15 p.m. and returning before the end of the school day. 

 

The dates are as follows: 

Tuesday 11th September – Tuesday 4th December (excluding half term). 

 

Girls should wear sensible one-piece swimming costumes and boys must have “fitted” swimming 

trunks (“Speedos” type), not the baggy board shorts variety.  This is a requirement which is 

strictly enforced.  The Leisure Centre recommends that all children wear a swimming cap - 

these may be purchased from the Centre.  Goggles may be worn if your child knows how to use 

them properly. Please ensure that your child’s swimming kit and towel is bought into school every 

Tuesday. 

 

Please return the reply slip below by Monday 10th September 2017. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs J Reid 

Headteacher 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

Swimming Lessons Autumn Term 2018 

 

CHILD’S NAME  ……………………………………………………………………………………  

 

I have received the letter informing me that my child’s Curriculum swimming lessons will be off 

site on a Tuesday afternoon.   

My child has the following medical needs:………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

My child carries an epipen:…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

My child can / cannot swim 25m unaided (please delete as appropriate) 

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 

Frieth CEC School 

Frieth 

Henley-on-Thames 

Oxon     RG9 6PR 

01494 881554 
 

 

 

01494 881554 


